
April 22, 2005      
 
      
Mr. Bob Colbo     by email to:   bcolbo@wutc.wa.gov 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  records@wutc.wa.gov 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Transmittal of Fuel Surcharge Supporting Documents 
  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Mr. Colbo: 

The following documents are included. 
 

1.  Skagit Farmers Supply invoice as a PDF file by email 
2.  Fuel Surcharge calculation sheet by email. 
3.  Fuel Surcharge LSN form by email. 
4.  Fuel Surcharge Supplement by email. 
 
Enclosed is the filing for Special Fuel Surcharge #15, effective May 1, 2005, to our Tariff 
No. 2 replacing Special Fuel Surcharge #14 expiring on April 30, 2005.   

We are again showing the average number of passengers for the previous 12 months as 
879 and not the 974 that you required we use as part of our rate hearing.  We feel it is 
appropriate to use the same 12 month period for ALL calculations as you did for all other 
rate and fuel surcharge calculations.  We would like a decision by the Commission as to 
our opinion and if they do not agree then we would like approval of the surcharge based 
on the 974 number.  Again, using either number does not change the surcharge amount in 
this specific case. However, we desire a decision by the Commission at this hearing for 
all future submissions. 

Please insure this is on the calendar for the next open meeting. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
President 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 



360-914-1024 Cell 
360-323-8894 Fax 
john@seatacshuttle.com

mailto:john@seatacshuttle.com

